
Saskatchewan Library Week 

Libraries truly are "Resilient in Changing Times." Many took advantage of the videos that SLA 
provided and planned programs around the videos, while others planned their own original 
programs while adhering to all the SHA guidelines. 
 
Over 100 people attended the "Story Stroll" in Shellbrook. The book that was chosen was "The 
Biggest Pumpkin Ever" by Stephen Kroll. 
 
The book was displayed page by page on 
laminated poster boards that were placed in the 
windows and on sandwich boards up and down 
Main street Shellbrook. To read the 
story, children, classes and families followed the 
route. 
 
Participants who registered at the Library received 
project packets that included crafts, learning 
activities and props that enhanced the story. 
 
Congratulations, Shellbrook! 
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